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This week our learning and play has had a crocodile theme, based on the story, The Crocodile Who 

Didn’t Like Water. We have listened to the story many times and the children are familiar with the story 

sequence, characters and vocabulary. The children love that the little crocodile is in fact a dragon and 

we have lots of wonderful conversations about the differences between the two. 

The children have designed their own crocodile and dragon eggs, used toothpaste and toothbrushes to 

clean the crocodile teeth, made playdough eggs and practiced their mark making as they filled in 

speech bubbles on the dragon writing table.  

On Wednesday we had a gym session with Lisa from Little All Sports. The children used the trampette 

and worked on balance skills.  

Important Dates. 
Autumn term part 2.  

Mon 4th Nov – Wednesday 18th Dec. 

Friday 13th December- Christmas event 

(parents to attend) 11.15-12.30 

Wednesday 18th December – Christmas party 

for all children.  

 

  

 

 Chicken Pox. 
We have had a total of three cases of chicken pox 

at nursery. Please click here for more information 

on the symptoms and treatment of chicken pox. 

Children can return to nursery when all their 

spots have scabbed over. 

Winter hats and gloves. 
 

As the weather gets colder and children are now 

being sent in with cosy hats and gloves, can we 

kindly ask that these are labelled. It makes getting 

ready to go outside so much easier! 

 

 

Superhero Costumes 

 

We are finding that all in one style 

superhero costumes are being 

worn by the children more 

frequently. These can be tricky to 

manage when using the toilet. We 

don’t want to stop the children 

wearing their favourite clothes 

from home but ask that they wear 

a two-piece costume that they can 

manage themselves. Many thanks. 

Wild Learning. 

This week the children took part in a bear hunt 

in the garden, completed a ball throwing 

challenge, looked for letter ‘p’ objects hidden 

in the sensory garden and created their own 

bear dens to tie in with the story of We’re 

Going On A Bear Hunt. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/

